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PAROLE 

Warren County Prosecutor’s Office Parole Watch: 
The Warren County Prosecutor’s Office is vigorously opposing parole of the inmates listed below and encourages 

public comment. If you would like your views to be heard for or against parole, you may e-mail your comments from 

the site below by clicking on an offender’s name. You may also send a written letter directly to the Ohio Parole Board. 

It is critical that you include the inmate name and inmate number in your correspondence. Please note, your 

correspondence is not a public record pursuant to Ohio law and will not be released by the Ohio Parole Authority. 

 

https://www.warrencountyprosecutor.com/Public/Prosecutor_Parole/Default.aspx 

 

Ohio Parole Board Adult Parole Authority 770 West Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43222-1419 

VICTIM NOTIFICATION 

Victims of an offender incarcerated in an Ohio 

prison or under the supervision of the Adult 

Parole Authority may register with the Office 

of Victim Services to receive notifications. 

 

Senate Bill 160, known as “Roberta’s Law”, 

became effective on March 22, 2013. 

Roberta’s Law expands victim notification 

rights enumerated in Ohio Revised Code 

section 2930.16 as they relate to certain 

inmate release or transfer proceedings. 

Victims are encouraged to register for 

notification or to opt-out of receiving these 

notifications, outlined below, by contacting 

the Office of Victim 

Services. 

• The offender’s date to be released 

from prison. 

• Upcoming hearings (including parole 

and clemency). 

• Parole Board recommendations for 

Transitional Control. 

• The offender’s escape from custody. 

• The offender’s death. 

• The offender’s status regarding 

transfer to another state for 

community supervision (Interstate 

Compact). 

 

Victim Responsibilities: 

• Register for notification with the 

Office of Victim Services. 
• Keep the Office of Victim Services 

informed as to your current 

address and telephone number. 

 


